
Progress Update – Tuesday the 25th of September 2018 

 

Dunkettle Interchange Project: 

• Archaeological Investigation Works are continuing on the Dunkettle Interchange site 

on the area south of the existing N25. Also, Site Investigation Works across the entire 

site will get underway late this week or early next week. 

• The Main Construction Works will get underway early in 2019 but, in advance of these 

works, two preparatory work items will be progressed: 

- Upgrade Works at the Silversprings Interchange will get underway next Monday 

the 2nd of October 2018. Works will include footpath construction and road 

resurfacing and are aimed at regularising the traffic lanes in the area for both 

inbound and outbound traffic. We expect that the lane reconfiguration works will 

be completed before the end of 2018 with minor completion works probably 

running on until the end of January 2019. 

- Capacity Improvement Works are also proposed at the Little Island Interchange 

area. Cork County Council hope to go to tender for these works early in October 

with a Contractor appointed before the end of November 2018. Initial works only 

will be progressed before the end of 2018 with the works overall reaching 

substantial completion probably by April 2019. 

 

N40:  

• Duct Installation Works are continuing here and Site Investigation Works at the 

various Intelligent Transport System installation points are also ongoing. These works 

are being progressed exclusively under night-time working in order to minimise 

disruption to traffic.  

• These first phase works are on target to reach substantial completion by early 

December 2018.  

• The second phase of works here will involve the construction of reinforced concrete 

bases and metalwork for the ITS installations. We hope to go to tender for these works 

before the end of October 2018 and again they will be designed to minimise traffic 

disruptions.  

• Details of traffic management arrangements for works on the N40 will continue to be 

circulated in future updates.  

 

Sarsfield Road Area:  

• Siac Construction Ltd are progressing drainage installation works in the westbound 

lane from Sarsfield Road Roundabout. Lane width restrictions are in place here but the 

works will not cause any traffic disruption.  



• On the Sarsfield Road itself between Sarsfield Road Roundabout and Wilton Road 

Roundabout: 

- Works are continuing on the northbound lanes. These works should reach 

substantial completion this week, with the exception of final surfacing works 

which will be carried out next month under night-time working.  

- As part of this process, the dedicated left in lane to Wilton shopping centre will be 

fully re-established.  

- The works focus will then switch to the existing median area and this will be 

followed by works on the southbound lanes. We expect that the works will reach 

substantial completion in early December 2018.  

- Details of any upcoming traffic restrictions will continue to be circulated in future 

updates.  

 

As always, if there are any queries in relation to the works please contact us on (021) 4520180 
or by email on roadconstruction@ccc-site.com.  
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